
Fontana Unified School District 
2019 Induction Colloquium 

 

 

 

 

 

You are Cordially Invited to Attend 

Everyday Superheroes 
Please join us in celebrating the journey of our  

FUSD Induction Candidates who earned a  

California Clear Teaching Credential 

         Thursday, May 9, 2019 

John D. Piazza Center  

4:00- 5:45 

 
  For Additional Information Call (909) 357-5000 X 29350




